March 1, 2022

Karen Dubrey

Re: Solterra Vista Neighborhood Park

Dear Karen,

The Carmel Valley Community Planning Board voted 9-0 on February 24, 2022, to approve
McGonigle Canyon Neighborhood Park’s name change to Solterra Vista Neighborhood Park.

Sincerely,
Carmel Valley Community Planning Board

Frisco White, AIA
Chair
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